

Merridale Primary School

Aspen Way Wolverhampton WV3 0UP
Telephone: 01902 558760
Fax: 01902 558761
E Mail: office@merridaleprimary.co.uk
Headteacher: Mr Simon Lane

www.merridaleprimary.co.uk

Date: Tuesday 16th June 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Class Teachers in September 2020

Mr Vashisht has secured a new position with Wolverhampton Council, leading the delivery of maths in schools across the city. This means he will be leaving us in July. Whilst we are sad to see him move on, we know that Mr Vashisht will enjoy his new role and we are very pleased for him.

As Mr Vashisht will be leaving us, we have employed a new teacher, Miss Richardson, to teach the Year 4 class from September and join our Merridale staff team.

From September, the following teachers will be in classes:

Nursery: Miss Brown

Reception: Mrs Hughes and Mrs Craggs

Year 1: Miss Sahni Year 2: Mrs Tanner Year 3: Mrs Tara

Year 4: Miss Richardson Year 5: Miss Sangha Year 6: Mrs Byrne

Yours Sincerely,

Mr S Lane Headteacher